FROM: Patricia Stuhr <stuhr.1@osu.edu>
SENT: March 6, 2009 12:42:33 PM EST

RECD: Wed 3/11/2009 6:40 PM

RE: Concurrence request for Communications 426

Dear Kevin,
I see no problem with concurring.  Tell me what you think.
Pat

Patricia  L. Stuhr,
Professor and Chair
The Ohio State University
Department of Art Education
258 Hopkins Hall
128 North Oval Mall
Columbus, OH  43210

